
All members, families and friends of Polish-American Engineers Association are cordially 
invited to attend our May meeting: 

 
                 DATE:                      Friday, May 18, 2007 
 
                 TIME:                      7:30 - 8:00 pm - Social 1/2 hours 
                                                  8:00 pm - Business and Technical Session 

  Coffee and pastries will be served during the intermission. 
 
                 PLACE:                    Copernicus Center 
                                                   5216 West Lawrence Ave.  
                                                   Chicago, Illinois 
 
                 SPEAKER:                Mr. Jacek Kawczynski 
                                        Motorcycle Club “Sokol” 
 
                  TOPIC:                Spotkanie z zapomniana Polska 
                                                   Presentation in Polish language 
 
Jacek Kawczynski arrived in the Unites States in 1973. He was organizer of a Polish 
National Alliance Group “Pokolenie”. Since 1976 he was very actively engaged in 
Poland’s struggle against communist regime. He was political activist, as a journalist with 
the Poland’s underground publications like “Bratniak”, ROPCiO, he published 10 editions 
of “Emigrant”. From 2002 he was organizer and participant of International Motorcycle 
Tours to Katyn – place of martyrdom of thousands of Polish Army officers and 
intellectuals during the Second World War. He is also member of construction team of a 
Katyn Monument in Chicago.  
 
Mr. Kawczynski will discuss the Motorcycle Tour that went from Warsaw, north-eastern 
Poland to Lithuania, eastern Russia, Ukraine and return to Warsaw. Movie made by a 
Polish Television will be shown documenting the 6000 kilometers long trip during the 
visits of sites of martyrdom of Polish officers and intellectuals.    
 
A business meeting will precede the technical presentation. Following topics will be 
discussed: 

 
• All members are reminded that our biannual elections will be held in summer of 

2007 with introduction of new administration being salted for September 2007. 
Grazyna Czyszczon leads a three person Nominating Committee which also 
includes Elizabeth Berak and Joseph Bozek.  

 
• We will briefly discuss two major events which involved participation of PAEA. 

Symposium of Polish engineers which took place April 27, 28 and 29th and May 3rd 
Parade on Columbus Drive. 

 
• We want to remind our members that application for Ralph Modjeski Scholarship 

will be collected thru June 30th 2007.  
 
 

SPECIAL INVITATION 
for Polish engineers and technicians who recently came to Chicago. 


